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Dear Valued Client,

A few years ago, | tasked the First Westroads Bank Team with improving our banking technology to better meet both
our client’s current and future needs. | am delighted to share with you that our team has far surpassed my
expectations.

Beginning on Monday, October 28™", 2024, First Westroads Bank will be utilizing state of the art banking technology that
will enhance our products and services while providing our clients with a Five Star client experience. Some of our
enhancements include new Contactless Debit Cards, upgraded Online Banking for consumers and businesses, and many
more new products.

Although many of these improvements will be implemented behind the scenes, we are committed to keeping you
informed with timely and frequent updates. Below are the options to facilitate a confirmation or change of your
contact information. When scanning the QR Code below,you will be taken to our secure online form where you will not
be asked to provide personal identifying information. After filling out the online form, please expect a phone call from
our dedicated technology support team.

Option 1 - Scan the QR code for quick access to update contact information.

Option 2 — In-Person Assistance by visiting with one of our technology support team.
OR
Option 3 — Give us a call and visit with one of our technology support team at 402-884-1016.

Please confirm or update your contact information by September 15%, 2024.

We are excited to embark on this modernization journey together with you. You will be receiving more information in
late September. But if you have any questions or need assistance, please reach out to us. We value your relationship
with our bank and thank you for your trust in us.

Sincerely,

Chris J. Murphy
Chairman of the Board

For more information visit our website at www.firstwestroads.bank or follow us on social media platforms @firstwestroadsbank





